
Dear students,  
 

From 23.3.2020 the teaching process of Pediatrics 2 will be carried out by distance method 

and self study. 

 

What it means for you? 

 

For every 2-weeks block of teaching the teaching syllabus will be published online on the 

website of our clinic and also will be send to appropriate representatives of yours study group.  

 

Every day at 9AM a lecture will be sent according to the syllabus on the contact email for 

foreign students.  

 

In the mail included there will be two questions and you are required to send the answers to 

your assigned lecturer based on the schedule which will be send to your contact email the first 

day of your teaching block.  

 

Your obligation as a student is to send your answers via email the next day until 9AM (except 

Friday in the 2nd week of teaching, when you must send your answers until 1PM). 

 

At the same time you will prepare short 100 words summary from each seminar and include 

the most important parts of it and send it with your 2 answers to your assigned lecturer (you 

will find this in the schedule). The deadline is always the next day 9AM. 

 

After the block ends, not earlier than on Tuesday the next week you will be given a credit in 

Ais. 

 

 

Juliana Ferenczová, M.D., PhD. 

Deputy Head for Education 

Department of Paediatrics and Adolescent medicine 

 


